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 THE SCRIBBLY GUM

Principal’s Report

We had beautiful winter weather this week 
for our Athletics Carnivals. The students 
participated enthusiastically in a variety of 
activities organised to cater for students of all 
sporting abilities. As has been the case for the 
past few years, Michelle Kelly has run the food 
van for all to enjoy. Michelle worked tirelessly 
on Wedenesday with a small band of student 
helpers to make sure all students, staff and 
spectators were catered for.  Michelle is a an 
extremely supportive parent she goes out of 
her way to do things for the school; often at her 
own expense and time. We are appreciative 
of everything she does.

Education Week will be celebrated early 
next term. Plans are underway to engage our 
school community in a variety of activities to 
celebrate the quality teaching and learning 
programs that occur on a daily basis in our 
great school. This year we will have the Book 
Fair, Grandparents Morning Tea, special 
assembly, family lunch and a treat for the 
students. Further details will be released in the 
next newsletter. 

From time to time, students are occassionally 
late for school or need to leave early for 
important appointments. However, students 
who are consistently late for school are missing 
out on vital teaching and learning during 
Literacy sessions each day. Over an extended 
period of time, this can impact heavily upon 
a child’s progress. Parents are reminded that 
morning assembly is at 9.10 am each day and 
all students are expected to be at school by 
this time. 

The NSW Department of Education has a 
‘Behaviour Code for Students’ that will address 
disruptive behaviours in the classroom, helping 
all students to participate in learning activities 
more effectively. With consistent expectations 
across all schools, students will know 
expectations about standards of behaviour. 
This Behaviour Code for Students is on many of 
classroom windows.   Toni
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ATHLETICS CARNIVAL
It was a cold foggy start to the morning but eventually the 
sun peeked through! It didnt seem to worry the students as 
they particpated in their events and tried their hardest all 
day. Thank you to the many parents that helped us out, the 
teachers who got up early to get the carnival organised, to 
Geoff for making the grounds ready and the students who 
really showed what good sports they are!!
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CALENDAR
WEEK 8

Fri 21 June

Debating - Ariah Park 
(selected students)

Athletics Award 
Assembly at 12.35pm

WEEK 9

Tues 25th June
Public Speaking @ 9:30am 
in Hall. (Selected Students in 
Years 3-6)

Wed 29th May

Thur 30th May

Thur 30th  May

Fri 28th June
School Assembly (2/3G) 

@12:35pm in Hall

UPCOMING

Wed 3 July P&C Meeting at 7pm

Fri 5th July Last Day of Term 2

C O M M U N I T Y

B I G  S T E P  -  A u g u s t

KINDERGARTEN 2020!
It is now time to enrol your child in Kindergarten for next year! You 
can either pop into the office to collect an enrolment form or you 
can print one off from the NSW Department of Education website.
If you are aware of anyone who has a child who is commencing 
school in 2020, please encourage them to visit the school so they 
can be added to our mailing list and collect an enrolment package. 
Please return completed enrolment forms as soon as possible to 
the school office on completion so details can be entered into our 
system.

FACEBOOK
Are you on Facebook, and have you had the chance to like our 
school page? Feedback so far is that many families are really keeping 
up to date with our school via the means of social media. We utilise 
the Facebook page as well as an app. To find us on Facebook 
search for Temora West Public School (and the Temora West P&C) 
and like our page.

COMMUNICATION
For our SKOOLBAG app go to the App Store and search for Temora 
West. Your phone does an automatic update, be sure you check 
you’re still logged into the app to ensure you continue to get push 
notifications. Not only can you be informed of what is happening at 
school through the calendar, the school website, newsletters and 
notes but the app also has a ‘push notification’ feature. 
This means that if something is happening at school eg. an evacuation 
or lock down, a late bus from an excursion, etc we can send a push 
notification and you will be informed immediately.
If you haven’t downloaded our FREE app from the App Store yet, this 
is another great reason to do so.
Our School website also has a parent calendar and the latest 
updates from the DoE.

GOLF
We have some budding Golfers here at school. The students have 
been participating in a special golf program and they are enjoying 
learning this new sport. Many of our students are extremely versaile 
and their sporting skills can transfer fom one sport to another. We are 
lucky that over the past few years we have been able to offer tennis 
and now golf. Towards the end of the program they are going to the 
golf course to try their luck with a ‘hole in one’

Enjoying the Athletics Carnival
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HONOUR AWARDS 7.6.19

Loken Evans - 1                     Cooper Guilfoyle  - 1

Savannah Walker - 1         

Rachael Duffy - 2          Sienna Everson - 2

Beau Fernance- 2          Brax Glasspool -2

Jasmine Moncrieff - 2              Sarah Moncrieff - 2 

Braydon Spies - 2                     Bella Thorp -2           

Colby Thorp - 2                   Flynn Thorp- 2

Haylee Schmidt - 3 

PRINCIPAL AWARDS 7.6.19

Archer Harrison - 1st Principal Award

Colby Thorp - 3rd Principal Award
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On Wednesday we held our athletics carnival 
here at school. What started out as a cold, wet 
miserable morning soon warmed up when we 
started running and the sun came out. We 
started with our house chants and some very 
excited Kinder students, ready for their first 
running races. Some excellent running in the 
800m, 200m, 100m and 70m events has resulted 
in a very close race for house champions. 
The results of our field events carnival today 
will be the deciding factor as to who wins 
overall. Our students travelled to Nixon Park to 
participate in high jump, long jump, shot put 
and discus, with some very athletic children 
competing in all events. Awards and trophies 
will be handed out at a special assembly on 
Friday at 12.30 pm.
Our students travelled to Nixon Park to 
participate in high jump, long jump, shot put 
and discus, with some very athletic children 
competing in all events. Awards and trophies 
will be handed out at a special assembly on 
Friday at 12.30 pm.
Next week our boys and girls touch football 
teams will head to Bob Aldridge Park to play 
Temora Public in round 2 of the PSSA knockout.  

SPORTS REPORT

AT THE ATHLETICS CARNIVAL

SPORTS REPORT FROM OUR STUDENTS
I liked running with my friends and I liked being out in the 
sun and the cold. Carlyn McCoullough

I liked doing all the races and the relay. In the races I 
went well but not the relay. Abby Rayner

I liked coming first twice! The day before the carnival I 
didnt want to race then Mrs Gerhard said. “Have a go, 
it will be fine. It doesnt matter if you arent a good runner 
as long as you have a go!”
.....And I won 2 races!!! Kira Summers

Go KIRA - well done for showing RESILIENCE!!!



GREAT FUN AT THE ATHLETICS CARNIVAL


